

The Hartford Wolf Pack would like to invite you to

## JOHN LYMAN FAMILY NIGHT



Saturday, April 9th 2016 at 7:00 p.m.

Doors open at 6:00 PM

- John Lyman School and the Hartford Wolf Pack are teaming up for the final regular season game of the year as our third and fourth grade chorus students will perform "God Bless America" in front of thousands before the start of the game!
- Come out and enjoy a fun night as our school rocks the house!
- Watch the best hockey the AHL has to offer!
- Please contact Mike Meurs at mmeurs@rsd13.org
- <u>Tickets are \$15 and \$5 goes to John</u>
  Lyman Elementary School.

\*Please have all orders in no later than April 1, 2016\*

	<del></del>	
Name:	Event: Hartford Wolf Pack vs Springfield Falcons	
Teacher:	Payment Method: Cash or Check	
Number of tickets:	Amount Enclosed:	

\*PLEASE MAKE ALL CHECKS OUT TO John Lyman Activity Fund

\_\_\_\_